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Marcin Wiącek

The escalation of the situation near the border of Ukraine causes a serious concern at the international 

level and arises uncertainty in Europe, especially in Poland. 

In this extremely difficult situation your mission as the Ukrainian Parliament Commissioner for 

Human Rights seems the more important in taking every effort to guarantee the protection of citizens’ 

fundamental rights and freedoms. 

I would like to express my openness for continuing of fruitful relations between our institutions based 

on a long-term tradition of joint initiatives undertaken by my predecessors, such as joint visits to 

border crossings, strengthening of civil society and protection of the rights of migrating workers.

I am convinced that in spite of all current challenges your deep commitment in implementation of the 

mandate shall highly contribute to the observance of human rights along with international standards.

With best regards, 

Marcin Wiącek

Commissioner for Human Rights
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Warsaw, 18-02-2022

Ms Liudmyla Denisova
Ukrainian Parliament 
Commissioner for Human Rights
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